
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 3:18 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-AT&T-148-220913 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Construction is now complete on the site below. A photo of the overall work completed is attached. 
Thank you! 
 

23 WAYNE ROAD WALLINGFORD 06492 

 
 

 
Aja Chase 
Construction Manager 
AT&T NE Market 
401-952-6205 
 
 



 


